Following safety guidelines, such as social
distancing, the sanitizing of clubs/facilities,
and wearing gloves/masks when needed, our
chapter was able to conduct over 20 summer
camps, clinics, and tournaments for our
participants. As we look forward to the Fall, we
can't wait to continue programming and want
to have you join us this season!!!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Due to the Coronavirus Pandemic,
there has been a surge of popularity
in the game of golf. Golf Courses
have never been busier and the same

is true for our programming. Our
chapter is receiving request daily for
more experiences and opportunities.
Even though this is great news for
our organization, it is impossible
without the help of our volunteers.
Due to this rise in demand, our need
for more coaches has never been
more important. If you want to help
make a difference in the life of a child
within your community, please
contact Ellen Lapierre at

ellen@thefirstieetriad.org.

THANK YOU INTERNS!

Thank you to our phenomenal intern team (Eli
Gauldin, Grant Atkinson, Josh Garner, Kate Calhoun,
Kennedy Barber, and Ryan Lapierre) for all of their
help this summer. With the assistance of our interns,
The First Tee of the Triad was able to host over 20
camps, clinics, and tournaments, as well as work
with approximately 300 children. We appreciate
all of your dedication and hard work.
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